

This month each student is to choose 5 days a week to read independently for 20 minutes.  Nightly reading must be recorded and signed each week on the monthly calendar. In addition to the nightly reading, students are required to complete a book project each month.  
This month, students are encouraged to read various folktales throughout the month to support  the Social Studies unit, People of the United States. In collaboration with reading, students will create a family tree and report to teach the class about their families. This is a three-part project; you will be graded on the requirements given below. 
Book projects are due Wednesday, January 6th.
(Projects in January will be simplified because of this late due date.)

Part 1: Create a Family Tree
A family tree is used to show the members of your family and how they are all related to one another.

1. Talk with family members to find out information about your family.  

2. Create a family tree.  This may be a poster, diagram, hanging, etc. Add color, pictures, and your own creativity to make your work stand out.  Your family tree should go back at least FOUR GENERATIONS (Great-Grandparents).

Part 2 – Family History

1. Write or type one page about what you learned about your family’s culture and/or history.  Use the questions to guide your thinking: 
· Are there cultural or historical reasons for your full name or relatives’ names?

· Where do you live now, where else have you lived?

· Where did your parents come from? Grandparents? Great-Grandparents?

· What brought your relatives to America, how did they get here?

· What are, if any, some family traditions passed down from your relatives?

· Think of some of your own questions you may want to know!!! 

Part 3- Oral Presentation

Share your project with the class.   Discuss what you learned about your family and share your family tree.  Make sure to use good eye contact and posture as you speak to your classmates.
